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As the end of the 2022-23 duck 
hunting season ends on 
Sunday January 29. We will be 
having a work party at 10 AM 
hunting will close at the same 
time, and we will start picking 
up duck decoys also we will 
be putting out the remainder 
of Goose floaters as well as 
field decoys. Terry Martin is 
ramrodding this endeavor. 
Lets all give Terry a helping 
hand. This will begin 10AM. 

We will be hosting the First 
Veterans Duck & Goose hunt at 
Pope Lake Hunt Club this year. 
This hunt was started by the 

Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife. This event 
will be on February 4. The opening of the 3rd N.W. 
goose season. Pope Lake Hunt Club will be hosting 
about 12 veterans for this one day event. If you have 
any question please contact Terry Martin as he will 
be in charge that day and is getting everything set 
up. Let all take a day and honor or Veterans. If you 
can help Terry let him know. Thanks  
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SUNDAY JANUARY 29 AT 10AM WORK PARTY TO PICK UP DUCK DECOYS AND 
SET OUT REMAINING GOOSE DECOYS. 

Saturday Feb. 4. Start of 3rd Northwest Goose season & ONE DAY VET’S DUCK HUNT.

Friday March 10 Last day of 3rd Goose Season. 

Saturday March 11, Time 10 AM  Pick up Goose decoys. Martin and Terry Ramrods.

Saturday April 1, 2023 Returning Shooting member need to notify Club if going to return  
For 2023 to 2024 season. You will be getting email with new by 
laws and invitation to return as members.  

changes coming for next season. Stay tuned for information in the March News 
Letter.

We have no scheduled lunches for the 3rd NW Goose Season if you want to provide a 
lunch. Contact Martin Hudson. 


